
PTO Meeting 
March 12th, 2019 

 

Attendees: President: Karissa Wendt, VP: Michelle Carr, VP: Alyssa Givens, Secretary: Dawn Marie Dean, Karen Strandt-
Conroy, Jeanette Danielson, Lisa Fahlgren, Jamie Bell, Meghan Lehl, Chelsie Davis, Colleen Cox, Sean Donagan, Emilee 
Purcell, Lisa Whitehead, Vicki Neal, Jessica Seibert 
 
The meeting was called to order by Karissa at 4:10 pm. 
 
January’s Meeting Minutes were read by Dawn Marie (there were no minutes from February due to meeting cancelation). The 
motion to approve the minutes was made by Karissa and seconded by Lisa Fahlgren. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was read by Karissa. Dawn Marie motioned to approve the report, Karen and Sean Donagan 
seconded. 
 

Committee Updates 
 

~Yearbook~ 
  
�  The true order deadline is in April. An earlier date was provided as the deadline to ensure every 

family had the opportunity to turn in their orders. 

�  Love lines will be printed in every yearbook. 

~Scrip~ 
 
�  Monthly orders will be placed. 

�  Paper forms will be sent out to 4K and Kindergarten families to ensure their familiarity with the 

program. 

~Box Tops~ 
 
�  The Box Top Store will be open this Friday and the every other Friday thereafter.  

�  The PTO bucks used to purchase items from the Box Top Store may be bought in addition to 

being earned by turning in Box Tops, however real money may not be used at the store. 

�  Approximately $240 is expected to be the amount of the next check to the PTO from Box Tops. 

~Milk Moola~ 
 
�  Discontinued as of March 31st. 

Old Business 
 

Mother/Son Event 
 

�  Rescheduled to March 29th. 

 



Spirit Wear 
  
�  No update at this time. 

Daddy Daughter Dance 
  
�  Had an approximate income of $1,000. 

 

New Business 
 

School Supply Kits 
 
�  Next year’s school supply lists for each class are needed as soon as possible. 

�  A quote from a second company is being obtained. 

 

Flower Fundraiser 
 
�  Order forms are being distributed to teachers’ mailboxes tonight. 

�  There will be extra incentives for sales this year. 

 

Additional Money for Teachers and Grade Levels 
 
�  Since the PTO did not pay for classroom magazines this year, there is additional money available. 

�  It was decided that each teacher will be given $100 for classroom use from the PTO in addition to 

the money already donated earlier in the year. 

�  Each grade level will also receive $100. 

�  If any of this money is not spent by May 15th, it will go toward the end of year celebration. 

�  Further discussion as to what bank account will be used to hold this money will be had at a later 

time. 

 

Other Business 
 
�  From now on, PTO flyers and order forms should be put into teacher’s folders in the office instead 

of their mailboxes in the teacher’s lounge 

 

Karissa motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:35pm and Dawn Marie seconded. 


